
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are proud to announce the reƟrement of 
DetecƟve John Young. DetecƟve Young has over 26 
years of law enforcement experience.  John began 
his career with the LafayeƩe County Sheriff’s Office 
(LCSO) in 1993, as a patrol deputy.  During his Ɵme 
with the LCSO, John rose to the rank of 
administraƟve captain where he oversaw patrol, 
invesƟgaƟve, correcƟons and communicaƟons 
divisions.  John served 13 years with the LCSO before 
leaving to further his law enforcement career. 

In May of 2007, John began his career as a detecƟve 
with the Division assigned to the Bureau of Fire, 
Arson and Explosives InvesƟgaƟons in the 
Tallahassee Field Office. During his tenure with the 
Division, John served as a fire and explosion 
detecƟve working in the thirteen counƟes of the 
North Region, as an Bomb Technician assigned to 
the North Region EOD Unit as well as the Big Bend 
Regional Bomb Squad.  John was also a member of 
the Third Circuit Law Enforcement AssociaƟon.    
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DIFS thanks DetecƟve John Young for his 
dedicaƟon and efforts in the fight against 

arson. 


